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Wraparound Childcare  
Scheme Briefings 
 
 
As part of the Spring Budget the government 
announced their intention to develop a Wraparound 
Childcare Pathfinder Scheme, starting in September 
2024. 
 
The aim of the scheme is to provide all parents of 
primary-aged children access to childcare from 8am-
6pm, term time only. Start-up funding is being 
provided to enable schools, early years and 
childcare settings; including childminders, and local 
authorities to test options to increase the availability 
of wraparound childcare.  
 
Full roll out will commence from September 2024, with a small number of projects being 
supported to commence after Easter 2024. 
 
This briefing will set out the aims of the project in more detail, including the funding and 
support arrangements for extending existing or setting up new provision.  
 
Further information is available in the Wraparound Childcare Scheme handbook: 
Wraparound childcare: guidance for local authorities - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
 

 

Spring 2024 

Code Venue Date Time 

M209 Online Wednesday 24 January 7pm-8.30pm 

M210 Online Tuesday 30 January 3.30pm-5pm 

M211 Online Thursday 1 February 10am-11.30am 

 

Target audiences and cost 
Childminders 
Early Years Setting Leaders & 
Managers 
Primary School Headteachers 
 
£0 Fully funded 

Training provider 
Early Years & Childcare 

Apply 
online 
via Norfolk’s 

Provider Portal 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Fwraparound-childcare-guidance-for-local-authorities&data=05%7C01%7Chayley.coleman%40norfolk.gov.uk%7Cc43380bd01af45f364b908dbf03f98fd%7C1419177e57e04f0faff0fd61b549d10e%7C0%7C0%7C638367928189640305%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=q6UPzH53JadCfslgc7UaB2sV8ZeXysyZeVQUvo4UI6U%3D&reserved=0
https://fiso.norfolk.gov.uk/synergy/eyprovider/ProviderHomePageTraining.aspx

